
 

Sunday 5th July 

Hello everyone! I went for a walk this morning and it was warm but 

the wind was really blowing hard. I took a photo of the barley 

because it is just starting to turn golden yellow. It looked like the 

sea as it all moved together in the wind. I hope you are all well. It 

was so lovely to see some of you at Forest School! 

Love, Mrs Rushbrook x 

 

 

 


